
 

 
 

Advertise your business on the outfield fence at the Field of Dreams. See the 

article below for more details. 
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NEW SOFTBALL SEASON OPENS OCTOBER 25TH 

By Larry Wolfe 

 

Our Fall League begins play on October 25
th

 at the Field of Dreams. 

Registration for league play begins on October 1st and closes on October 

15
th
. If you’re a newcomer to our league, it is mandatory that you “try out” 

prior to that date. All of our players are rated so that we can attempt to “even 

out” the teams based upon skill levels. See our website for more details 

(www.sunlakessoftball.com). An application form will be on-line for 

completing and printing.  

 

We are scheduled to practice at Chandler’s Snedigar Park on Alma School 

Road beginning the last week of September and continuing through late 

October while the Field of Dreams is being over-seeded. The start time is 8 

AM. We have reserved field numbers 5 and 6.    

 

We have available advertising spaces on the outfield fences at the Field of 

Dreams. It’s an economical way for businesses and organizations to get their 

names out into the community and to support our program at the same time. 

Contact Larry Wolfe (480-802-2748 or larryewolfe@msn.com) for more 

information. 

 


